Secretary for Transport and Housing
saddened by the Tai Po traffic
accident

The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Mr Frank Chan Fan, was deeply
saddened by the fatal traffic accident on Kwong Fuk Road, Tai Po, this
morning (August 22) and extended his sincere condolences to the family of the
deceased and the injured, and wished the injured speedy recovery.

He said relevant Government departments have followed up and rendered
assistance to the families concerned, and the Police would investigate into
the cause of the accident.
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